
 

 

Hallie’s Hot Wire 
Division 12’s April Newsletter 

 

Introduction: 

Hello KT Division 12! I am Hallie Arnold, and I am your 2018-2019 Lieutenant Governor. I am 
very excited to work with all of you this year. I promise to all of you that I will put all of my 
efforts into this position. It is truly an honor getting elected. Please do not be afraid to 
contact me for any reason! You can reach me at: 

● Email: ​hallie@ktkey.org 
● Phone: 502-507-3475 

 

Table of Contents 
 

Page 1: Introduction and Table of Contents 
 
Page 2: Save the Date 
 
Page 3: ICON  
 
Page 4: Contact Information 
 
Page 5: DCON 

 

1 

mailto:hallie@ktkey.org


Save the Date 
 

There are a few dates that everyone needs to be aware of:  

May 10, 2018: ICON Registration Deadline ($500 due) 

June 1, 2018: ICON Final Payment Due 

July 2-8, 2018: ICON 

October 20, 2018: Fall Rally in Dollywood 

November 2-4, 2018: Kiwanis Family Conference 

March 22-24, 2019: DCON in Franklin, TN 

 

Dates that are TBD: 

First Division Council Meeting (expect to be held in June) 

Division Officer Training (to be held in September-October) 
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ICON 

ICON is quickly approaching! Come join us in Chicago, Illinois from July 
2-8. The tour cost is $899 for an entire week in an amazing hotel in 
downtown Chicago. The registration deadline is May 10th; you must have 
$500 sent in by this date. Visit ​www.keyclub.org​ for fundraising ideas! 
ICON is an amazing opportunity that every Key Clubber should 
experience. The tour schedule is below: 

 

 

If you need a registration form, please contact me 
immediately!! 
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Contact Information 
If you have not given me contact information for president, vice 
president, secretary, and advisor: I need those ASAP!! Please text or 
email me the names, phone numbers, and email addresses of each.  

 

Remind 101:  
Anyone who wants to receive information and reminders should sign up! 
I will not spam the message, only when necessary.  

 

Please notify me about any upcoming service projects you would like 
me to attend! 
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DCON Review 
The 2017-2018 KT District DCON was held in Lexington, Kentucky. 
Starting Friday, March 16, and ending Sunday, March 18, DCON was an 
eventful weekend for everyone involved. DCON is always a great place 
to meet new friends, learn more about our district, and to have fun. Your 
2018-2019 board was installed at the Governor’s Farewell Brunch; 
congratulations to Emily Howard for being elected as our new governor! 
I really hope everyone who attended DCON had an amazing time. Get 
ready for DCON in March! 
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